
 

Dear colleagues, 

 

A vivid interest and good attendance of the last workshop ‘Major Baltic Inflow of December 2014’, 

organized by Leibniz Institute for Baltic Sea Research in Warnemünde, encouraged the idea to 

continue this initiative on more regular basis. And a year ago we suggested Institute of Oceanology in 

Sopot (Poland) as the next meeting venue in 2016.  

Now, in agreement with IOW, it has been decided that the second workshop “The Major Baltic 

Inflows 2014-2015. Development and Consequences” will be held on April 13, 2016 at IOPAN. It will 

be our great pleasure and honor to host you in Sopot. 

The main aims of the workshop include (but are not limited to): 

 To get an overview of existing measurements; 

 To trace the evolution of geophysical fields after the inflow; 

 To identify gaps in observations; 

 To discuss joint publications; 

 To foster further research projects related to this event.  

We would like to invite you to participate our workshop. Please, feel free to distribute this 

information to other colleagues and students, interested in the workshop topic. All comments and 

suggestions for the meeting agenda and organizational issues are welcome. 

              Best regards, 

                                             

                                                                                           Waldemar Walczowski 

 

Workshop committee  

Jaromir Jakacki 

Karol Kuliński 

 

      


